
GO Expansion Construction Notice 

 

 

King/Vaughan: Noise Wall Installations  
Wednesday, September 25, 2025 – January 2027 
Monday to Friday, 11:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.    

What You Need to Know:  
We will be installing multiple 
noise walls along King-Vaughan. 
This work will be conducted 
during nighttime hours from 
Monday to Friday. 
 
What to Expect: 
Contractors will be working to 
install several noise walls around 
the station, primarily along 
Keele and McDonald streets. 
Residents may experience noise 
and vibration from the use of 
heavy construction equipment 
including concrete trucks, a skid 
steer, a generator, and drill rigs. 
These noise walls will help 
reduce sound volumes 
associated with the passage of 
trains and future works. 
 
Pedestrian/Commuter Impacts: 
We understand that overnight work is not ideal and will take every measure we can to mitigate impacts to 
residents in the area, including noise mufflers, only running equipment as it is needed, ensuring lights are 
pointed into the corridor and not at homes, and using monitors to measure noise and vibration. We 
appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to bring you better service along the Barrie line. 
 
Community Engagement:  
We have a dedicated community relations team in place to collaborate with residents and businesses in the 
York Region. If you have any questions or concerns about this work, please contact us anytime at 
YorkRegion@metrolinx.com. 


